
         Zonisamide Capsules 
  

On April 25, 2022, Glenmark announced a consumer-level recall of several lots of 
zonisamide capsules due to gaps in the microbiology quality control system or due to 
lack of stability data. 
  

 
  

         Zonisamide is indicated as adjunctive therapy in the treatment of partial seizures 
in adults with epilepsy. 

         Anyone with an existing inventory of the recalled product should stop 
distribution and quarantine the product immediately. 

         Patients should contact their physician or health care provider if they have 
experienced any problems that may be related to taking or using the recalled 
zonisamide 

         Contact Qualanex by phone at 1-888-504-2012 or by email at 
recall@qualanex.com for return information and for more information about the 
recall 


